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PITT-10-16-027 
 
October 26th, 2016 
 
Project Number 112IC05958 
 
Ms. April M. Barkasi 
CEDARVILLE Engineering Group, LLC 
West Nantmeal Township Engineer 
1033 S. Hanover Street, Suite 300 
North Coventry, Pennsylvania 19465 
 
Reference: Stormwater Management Permit Application for Act 167 consistency letter review 
  Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project 
  Sunoco Pipeline, L.P. – Pennsylvania 
 
Dear Ms. Barkasi: 
 
Per your request, attached is an application for a Stormwater Management Permit for the Pennsylvania 
Pipeline Project within West Nantmeal Township. The project was designed to meet the requirements of 
the County-Wide Act 167 Stormwater Management Plan for Chester County, PA and Chapter 102 
regulations. In general, the pre-construction drainage patterns surrounding the project will be maintained, 
and all disturbed areas within the pipeline ROW will be restored to a meadow in good condition, with the 
exception of proposed permanent features, existing permanent features within the right of way, and lawn 
in residential areas where the landowner has required that lawn cover be reestablished.  As a result of 
restoring the ROW to a meadow condition or lawn, the project will not result in increased stormwater runoff 
rate or volume for the pipeline corridor. There are no permanent stormwater BMPs or impervious areas 
proposed within West Nantmeal Township. Sunoco Pipeline LP (“SPLP”) will reimburse the township for 
the cost associated with the review. 
 
As a public utility corporation certificated and regulated by the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission, 
SPLP’s nonbuilding facilities, including the pipeline, are not subject to municipal zoning, and 
Subdivision/Land Development regulations.  See Duquesne Light Co. v. Upper St. Clair Twp., 105 A.2d 
287 (Pa. 1954).  SP LP files this application under protest and reserves all rights afforded to it as a public 
utility corporation. 
 
Should you have questions regarding this correspondence, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
412.921.8963 or via e-mail at megan.carson@tetratech.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Megan Carson 
Permitting Specialist 
 
MC/clm 
 
cc:   
West Nantmeal 
File 112IC05958 


